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American University’s doctoral stipends are traditionally low compared to our peer institutions and 
competitors, and have not increased in several years. Given the need to successfully recruit doctoral 
students to maintain the university’s hard fought status as a strong research university, the Faculty 
Senate advocates giving priority consideration to this matter in planning for the FY2017-19 
American University budget.   


